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We are proud of ourselves. We are proud of each other. We are proud of our community. 
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Attendance  
The top 3 classes for attendance for this week were: 

1. 2ME – 98%               2. 4AB – 97.9%            3. RKL – 96% 

Well done 2ME       
 

 
 
 
 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

• 1st February – Y3 Library visit  

• 6th February – Safer Internet Day 

• 6th February – Y6 Inspire Workshop 09:00 

• 7th February – Severn Trent visit Y4 

• 7th February – Valentines Disco EYFS & KS1 

• 8th February – Y3 Inspire Workshop 09:00 

• 8th February – Valentines Disco – KS2 

• 12th February – 16th February – Half term 

• 19th February – Return to school 

• 7th March – World Book Day 
 

 
Stars of the Week 

Congratulations to our stars of the week, we are so 

PROUD of you       
Nursery: Emma 
Reception: Benjamin & Natalia 
Year 1: Antoni & Eduard 
Year 2: Noah & Jamie  
Year 3: Sophie & Victor 
Year 4: Sebastian & Milosz 
Year 5: Shaydan & Miruna 
Year 6: Matthew 
 

11 Before 11 – Big School’s Birdwatch 
 
 
 
 

 

As part of our Make or Break Reach2 Record, all schools within the Trust have partnered with the Royal 
Society for the Protection of Birds to actively support their conservation efforts. All children have been 

walking around our school grounds this week to try and identify and count how many birds they can find. 
Our pupils have loved this exploratory task and have been so excited about spotting a variety of birds!  

Valentines disco 
After the success of our Christmas disco, our PTA have decided 

to put on a Valentines disco on the 7th and 8th February, just 
before we break up for half term. This time the PTA are raising 

funds for a 11 before 11 promise so your support would be 

greatly appreciated        
 

 
 
 

 
Year 3 – Warwickshire Sings Performance  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 3 put on a brilliant performance to Year 2 this week, 
hosted by Warwickshire sings, Mr Condon, who has been 
working with us fortnightly since September. They sang a 
song in Spanish, as well as multiple in English, and taught 

Year 2 two songs which they joined in with. It was an 
inspiring and engaging performance enjoyed by all and the 

Year 3's were so enthusiastic! 
 
 

Outdoor PE 
All children should be participating in PE. The children 
are wearing their coats in colder temperatures and if 
we feel it is unsafe, we move inside. PE is a statutory 
requirement as part of the curriculum please support 
us in ensuring your child participates in all PE lessons; 

indoor and outdoor. Thank-you.  
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Friends of Oakfield Primary Academy  

 
Our Winter disco held in December was a great success, thank-you to all Parents who supported the event by 

purchasing tickets for your children. This event would not have happened without the support of some wonderful 
people, these include our PTA and the Harvey family. We are incredibly grateful and on behalf of Oakfield Primary 

Academy, THANK-YOU 😊! The PTA raised a total of £600 from our Winter Disco which will kindly be donated to 
school for books!! 

 
Our PTA are an amazing group of Parents who create events throughout the academic year to help raise funds to 
support our pupils. If you would be interested in joining, then please approach one of the friendly faces you see in 

the photograph below – they would love to expand this group and have some more supporters to ensure our 
events are just as much of a success. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


